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Shoppers Drug Mart to announce results of Women’s Health Campaign

WINDSOR, ON. On Wednesday, February 12th, please join representatives from Windsor Regional Hospital,
Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation, and Shoppers Drug Marts in the Windsor area as they announce
the results of the women’s health initiatives through the LOVE YOU by Shoppers Drug Mart.

This very significant donation will put the Windsor and Essex Community one-step further in acquiring the 3D
Digital Mammography equipment, which give patients an imaging test that create a three-dimensional picture

of the breast. Combining 3D mammograms with standard mammograms can increase the number of cancers
that can be detected during screening and reduce the need for additional imaging.

DATE: Wednesday, February 12, 2020

TIME: 10:00 am

LOCATION: Devonshire Mall (Food Court) - Shopper’s Entrance
-30-

For further information contact:
Gisele Seguin, Director, Public Affairs and Philanthropy
(519) 987-3160 (cell) / gisele.seguin@wrh.on.ca

Cristina Naccarato, Manager Philanthropy
(519) 995-2392 (cell) / cristina.naccarato@wrh.on.ca
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